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Dear Mr. Lesar:

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act request of
December 11, 1986, to the Offices of the Attorney General and
Deputy Attorney General for records pertaining to William
Bradford Huie.

I wish to advise you the no responsive records were
located in the Offices of the Attorney General and the Deputy
Attorney General. Inasmuch as this completes work on your
request, I am closing your file in this Office.

Sincerely,

Coctecete b Vtetr

Miriam M. Nisbet, Deputy Director
Office of Information and Privacy
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